January 5, 2006

Dear Dominic,

My husband and I would like to thank you for the great job you have
done for us. We are really appreciative for how your crew had completed
our job in such a timely matter. Your process on doing business is
outstanding. We had prescreened many contractors before we decided to go
with First Choice Remodeling and Development Group. We valued the
dedication and interest you put into helping us with our project. Our
remodeling project was above and beyond our expectations. We were so
glad that we decided to go with your company and look forward to working
with you on more home improvement projects of ours.

Thanks again!
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Rene Kim



